
Update on Our Migration Support Services 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to support migrants in 

our community, we would like to provide you with an update on our migration support services. 

Recent Developments 

• Expansion of our legal assistance program to help migrants navigate the immigration 

process. 

• Introduction of language support workshops aimed at enhancing communication skills for 

better integration. 

• Launch of a new mentorship initiative connecting migrants with community leaders. 

Upcoming Events 

Join us for our upcoming seminar on migration rights and resources scheduled for [date] at 

[location]. Your participation would be greatly valued. 

How You Can Help 

We are continuously seeking volunteers and donations to sustain these essential services. If you 

are interested in supporting our cause, please visit our website at [website link]. 

Thank you for your continued support. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of 

migrants in our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[NGO Name]  

[Contact Information] 


